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The Principal and Staff of Our Lady’s Grammar School
invite Primary 7 girls and their parents/carers to our Open
Evening.

The school will open at 7:15pm and the Principal, Mrs
McAlinden, will address visitors at 7:30pm and again at
8:30pm in the Catherine McAuley Hall.

Students who are interested in applying for A Level study
in Sepember 2023 are also most welcome to attend.

N.B. Entrance via Chequer Hill, Catherine Street and
Newry Leisure Centre. (Both Catherine Street and NLC
access are via several steps)

Chequer Hill, Newry

Tel: (028) 30263552 Web: ourladysgrammar.co.uk




